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Feb 14, 2019

Dear Lawrence Neighbor,

The Boys & Girls Club of Lawrence would like to host a fundraiser called "Oye_r The

Edge” on June 1, 2019. Like the name implies, participants will literally go over the edge of albunldmg and

rappel down to the street. We have selected the 888 Lofts building! We are very grateful to First Managemgnt

and the staff at 888 Lofts for their partnership in this, but your approval is extremely important to us, t00. This
bring it back to Downtown Lawrence.

event was hugely successful last summer, and I'm really excited to
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Please sign below if you approve of the following:
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L
the 888 Lofts building, from 7 am to 5 pm on
(Special consideration is being made to keep access ope

attached site map.
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Boys & Girls Club is responsible for providing trashcans and restroom facilities on site.
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Thank you for your invaluable support in our fundraising efforts!

Sincerely,

Alissa Bauer  F5S- 23.9\S OMM(’_M%(J\\&.B»%

Director of Marketing, Boys & Girls Club of Lawrence

GREAT FUTURES START HERE.
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We need your help. The Boys & Girls Club of Lawrence would like to host a fundraiser called “Over The
Edge” on June 1, 2019. Like the name implies, participants will literally go over the edge of a building and
rappel down to the street. We have selected the 888 Lofts building! We are very grateful to First Management
and the staff at 888 Lofts for their partnership in this, but your approval is extremely important to us, too. This
event was hugely successful last summer, and I'm really excited to bring it back to Downtown Lawrence.

Please sign below if you approve of the following:

o Partial street closure on New Hampshire St. from the 9" & New Hampshire intersection to the end of
the 888 Lofts building, from 7 am to 5 pm on June 1, 2019. This is approximately half of the block.
(Special consideration is being made to keep access open to the downtown parking lot.) See

attached site map.

e A ground party will take place inside the fenced area. Approximately 80 participants will be invited to
attend, as well as our event sponsors, BGC supporters and the general public. We expect 300-400
people at the ground party throughout the day, hopefully driving traffic to each surrounding business.

e Boys & Girls Club is responsible for providing trashcans and restroom facilities on site.
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Thank you for your invaluable support in our fundraising efforts!

Sincerely,

Alissa Bauer
Director of Marketing, Boys & Girls Club of Lawrence
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Edge” on June 1, 2019. Like the name implies, participants will literally go over the edge of a building and
rappel down to the street. We have selected the 888 Lofts building! We are very grateful to First Management
and the staff at 888 Lofts for their partnership in this, but your approval is extremely important to us, too. This
event was hugely successful last summer, and I'm really excited to bring it back to Downtown Lawrence.

Please sign below if you approve of the following:

e Partial street closure on New Hampshire St. from the 9" & New Hampshire intersection to the end of
the 888 Lofts building, from 7 am to 5 pm on June 1, 2019. This is approximately half of the block.
(Special consideration is being made to keep access open to the downtown parking lot.) See
attached site map.

e A ground party will take place inside the fenced area. Approximately 80 participants will be invited to
attend, as well as our event sponsors, BGC supporters and the general public. We expect 300-400
people at the ground party throughout the day, hopefully driving traffic to each surrounding business.

» Boys & Girls Club is responsible for providing trashcans and restroom facilities on site.
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Sincerely,

Alissa Bauer
Director of Marketing, Boys & Girls Club of Lawrence
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We need your help. The Boys & Girls Club of Lawrence would like to host a fundraiser called “Over The
Edge” on June 1, 2019. Like the name implies, participants will literally go over the edge of a building and
rappel down to the street. We have selected the 888 Lofts building! We are very grateful to First Management
and the staff at 888 Lofts for their partnership in this, but your approval is extremely important to us, too. This
event was hugely successful last summer, and I'm really excited to bring it back to Downtown Lawrence.

Please sign below if you approve of the following:

» Partial street closure on New Hampshire St. from the 9" & New Hampshire intersection to the end of
the 888 Lofts building, from 7 am to 5 pm on June 1, 2019. This is approximately half of the block.
(Special consideration is being made to keep access open to the downtown parking lot.) See
attached site map.

* A ground party will take place inside the fenced area. Approximately 80 participants will be invited to
attend, as well as our event sponsors, BGC supporters and the general public. We expect 300-400
people at the ground party throughout the day, hopefully driving traffic to each surrounding business.

* Boys & Girls Club is responsible for providing trashcans and restroom facilities on site.
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Thank you for your invaluable support in our fundraising efforts!

Sincerely,

Alissa Bauer
Director of Marketing, Boys & Girls Club of Lawrence
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